P.O. DrawerlL.
Plant City, Florida 33564-9007
Telephone: 813/782-1591

Plant City Phosphate Complex

July 24, 2006

RECEIVED
JUL 26 2006

Mr. Syed Arif, P.E. BUREAU OF AiR REGULATION
Bureau of Air Regulation

Twin Towers Office Building
2600 Blair Stone Road
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400

Re: DEP File No. 0570005-021-AC, PSD-FL-355
Sulfuric Acid and Phosphoric Acid Production Increases,
Plant City Phosphate Complex '

Dear Mr. Arif:

As we discussed by telephone today, CF Industries, Inc., will
need additional time beyond thé initial ninety day period for
response to the Department’s comments of April 26, May 1, and
May 5, 2006, regarding the referenced PSD permit application. The
required information has been collected and the draft response is
nearly complete. Review and finalization of the response will
require a few more days. CF requests that the time for submittal
of the response be extended to August 31, 2006.

Sincerely,

Thomas A. Edwards
" Superintendent Environmental Affairs

cc: Worley, EPA
Bunyak, NPS
Nasca, DEP-SWD
Campbell, HCEPC

Buff, P.E., Golder Associates, Inc.
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